
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).    Plant 

your word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow.

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

OCTOBER 19TH THROUGH OCTOBER 27TH, 2019 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass  

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

  10-19 4:00 PM   Angela Maisano – The Zuppa 

Family 

Marjorie Fusco – Phyllis Gatta 

  10-20 9:00 AM Casey J. Norton – The Family 

Mary & Joseph Gatta – The Family 

Elizabeth Marotta (1st Anniversary) 

–The Marotta Family 

  10-21 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  10-22 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

  10-23 7:30 AM No Mass* 

  10-24 7:30 AM No Mass* 

  10-25 7:30  AM No Mass* 

  10-26 4:00 PM Cliff Semerad – The Family 

Robert J. Peck – Veronica, wife 

  10-27 9:00 AM Domenico Santabarbara (25th 

Anniversary) –Wife and Family 

Angela Lauria – The Family 

Tony Lauria – The Family 
 

*There will be no weekday masses this week.   This 

may change in the future.  We will let you know. 
 

      Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  10/21 Rom 4:20-25                                      Lk 12:13-21 

Tues. 10/22 Rom 5:12, 15b, 17-19, 20b-21        Lk 12:35-38 

Wed.  10/23 Rom 6:12-18                                      Lk 12:39-48 

Thur.  10/24 Rom 6:19-23                                      Lk 12:49-53 

Fri.     10/25 Rom 7:18-25a                                    Lk 12:54-59 

Sat.    10/26 Rom 8:1-11                                        Lk 13:1-9 

Sun.   10/27 Sir 35:12-14, 16-18  2Tm 4:6-8, 16-18 

                                                            Lk 18:9-14 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

Students from Mekeel Christian Academy are 

available Thursday, October 24th from 12:30 – 

2:30PM to assist with household chores: i.e. cleaning, 

fall leaf removal, etc.  For more information, please 

call Lisa at  the office (518)346-2316.  

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – OCT. 26TH  AND  27TH,  2019 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco R. Higgins 

CUP 1 B. Corlew A. Seaver 

CUP 2 D. Kruk A. Schnore 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 K. Brooks L. DeSieno 

BREAD 3 C. Gregoire A. DeSieno 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 R. Kruk D. Schoch 

CUP 4 J. Masi D. Stec 

SERVER TBD R. Jackson 

SERVER   

GREETER M. Schwartz P. Buczkowski 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 10/7-10/13/19 
OFFERTORY  $2,642.36 ENVELOPE USERS   95 

FUEL COLLECTION   1,539.00 ATTENDANCE 309 

DEBT REDUCTION      220.00   

FF/YM FEES      240.00   

DONATIONS      130.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,771.36 TOTAL EXPENSES $9,140.40* 

*Some larger expenses include: Diocesan Ins. 

$5,645/Nat’l Grid $588/Ofc. Sup. & Postage $1,013 
 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,242.00 and $345.00 was 

used for various repair/maintenance items during the 

month of September.   Already in the month of 

October we have used $6,353.00 for repairs (not 

including the church boiler repair that was due to be 

done during the week).  Your generosity in helping us 

maintain our buildings is greatly appreciated. 
 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as 

well as those in hospitals and nursing homes and all 

of our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and 

those who have died recently.  We also pray for men 

and women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country.   
 

**Please keep in prayer our Confirmation Candidates 

who will be saying “Yes” to the Confirmation 

preparation process over the next two weeks at each 

Church.** 

  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Oct. 20, 2019   

       676 

       626 

      763S 

      713 

 

 



TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                             OCTOBER 20, 2019 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

The Social Concerns Committee is requesting items to 

be donated to the Catholic Charities Personal Care 

Closet which serves those living with chronic illnesses 

in our area.  The Personal Care Closet provides items 

that cannot be purchased with food stamps and are 

not usually available through food pantries.   During 

this month please place the following in the box in 

Holy Family Hall:  laundry detergent, dish detergent, 

household cleaning products, and paper towels.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

For the past 10 years, we have had a Take-

Out only Ziti Dinner as well as a Bake Sale 

on Election Day as our Parish Center is a 

polling place.  We need a couple of 

volunteers to oversee this so that it can continue.  

Please contact Debbie at the office (518-346-2316) if 

you are able to volunteer/oversee one of these events 

for Election Day.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

resumes this weekend at the 9:00 am 

liturgy.  We welcome all children 

(including visitors!) to join together in 

the back chapel and learn about the Gospel at their 

level.  Children will return at the time of offertory.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

If your family is in need of assistance with 

Christmas this year, we would like to try to 

help.  Please contact Debbie at the office 

(518-346-2316) for more information.  All 

information will be keep confidential. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The 10th Annual Ziti Dinner & Silent 

Auction is NEXT WEEK & we still need 

help to make everything run smoothly.  

Young adults are very much needed to 

assist with serving dinner.  Please contact Deb Griffith 

at 518-810-8911 or email dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com 

if you can help.  Pre-sale tickets for the dinner are 

available this weekend and will be discounted 

$1.00/ticket until October 24th.  Tickets may also be 

purchased during the week at the Parish Office 

(Monday-Thursday, 9 am – 3 pm).   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

ATTENTION LECTORS ~ please pick up your copy of 

the 2020 Lector Workbook in the back work sacristy.  

This is an important resource to aid you in your 

ministry. 

 

Our next order for Hannaford gift cards & 

reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 

22nd.  Please be sure your order is at the 

Parish Office by 10 am on Monday, Oct. 21st.    Order 

forms are available on the bulletin boards in Holy 

Family Hall or the back entrance.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thank you to those who have volunteered to act as 

“sacristan” for our weekend masses.  We are ready to 

make up a schedule, but would like everyone who is 

interested in this position to be “trained” first.  Debbie 

will be available after the 9:00 am liturgy this 

weekend to explain the procedures and walk you 

through what needs to be done (written 

instructions/checklist will also be given at this time).  

If you cannot make this training after mass or have 

questions, please contact Debbie at the office (518-

346-2316 or email dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com).  

Thank you in advance for helping to make the set up 

for mass run smoothly. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Sign-ups for the annual Concerned for the 

Hungry Thanksgiving Food Basket will be held 

on October 25th, 26th & 27th at St. John the 

Evangelist School Hall in Schenectady (you must sign 

up on one of these dates).  Complete details are 

available on the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                Volunteer Opportunity – City Mission 

Can you be part of the team of 10 volunteers that will 

serve the community evening meal at City Mission on 

Tuesday, October 22?  The start time is 5 PM and 

concludes by 7 PM.  Children age 10 and older are 

welcome to serve, but must be accompanied by a 

parent.  This volunteer activity is a lot of fun and you 

get to meet some awesome people that come to the 

mission to be fed.  Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks 

at 518-280-1478 or email brookska@nypcap.rr.com.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our young people are accepting 

sponsorships for their trip to the 

National Catholic Youth Conference later this fall. For 

more information, contact Grace olgsjym@gmail.com.  

You can also help them with their Bottle Collection. 

The NCYC Participants are collecting 

returnable bottles as part of their fundraising efforts. 

To help with this fundraiser you can either drop your 

returnable bottles at OLG or drop at the Creating 

Change Redemption Center on Route 50 (Just tell 

them you are dropping them off for OLG or St. 

Joseph's Church) Or visit our online silent auction site 

and bid on one of our wonderful silent auction 

items: www.32auctions.com/OLGSJNCYC 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. 10/22 City Mission Meal – 5PM - CM 

Fri. 10/25 Ziti Dinner Setup – 10AM - PC 

Sat. 10/26 Ziti Dinner – 4 – 7PM - PC 
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